
From: Roscow, Steve
Sent: 2/14/2011 2:34:24 PM

RedactedTo:

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Gupta, Aloke 
(aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov); Kaneshiro, Bruce (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: SM DR Response - ED 004-01 

l_l Redacted

I’ll be moving to a different position at CPUC as of March 1, so I think you can send the remaining 
material to Bruce. Also, you can drop my name from the distribution of the weekly “supplemental 
response to Data Request ED_017, Question 1”—

Thanks!

Steve

From: Redacted
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 5:14 PM 
To: Roscow, Steve 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: FW: SM DR Response - ED_004-01

Steve,

I wanted to acknowledge that we still owe you an accounting of the operational costs PG&E incurred to 
implement the corrections described in the DR response below. The last charges should be on 
February invoices, so I planned to send that response to you in March. Please let me know if that is 
okay. Thanks.

Redacte

From:lRedacted________
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 5:08 PM 
To: 'aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov'
Cc: Dietz, Sidney; Meadows, James L; 'steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Subject: SM DR Response - ED_004-01

SB GT&S 0299774
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Aloke,

On Sid’s behalf, I am forwarding PG&E’s response to Data Request ED_004-01. Please let me know if 
you have any questions.

Redact
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